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e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 

CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

 

e-CTIM GEN 2/2014 07 February 2014  

 

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 
GENERAL 
 
IRB Announcement – Relocation of Bintulu Branch 
 
Please be informed that the Inland Revenue Board (IRB) Bintulu Branch will move to a new 
location and begin to operate effective from 17 February 2014 (Monday). 
 
The new address is:- 
 

 

Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia 
Bintulu Branch  

Lot 2429, Jalan Tanjung Batu 
97000 Bintulu  

General Line: 086-854500 
Fax: 086-316608 

 
 
Members may view the Announcement at the websites of the Institute and the IRB. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Disclaimer  
 
This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only.  CTIM has taken all reasonable care in 
the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this e-CTIM.  CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any liability or 
responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of this e-
CTIM.  

 

http://www.ctim.org.my/file/news/14/02486_IRB%20Announcement%20(060214)%20-%20Relocation%20of%20Bintulu%20Branch.pdf
http://www.hasil.gov.my/goindex.php?kump=10&skum=1&posi=1&unit=1&sequ=75&mukaberita=1

